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[Post Graduate Medical Education Board]

File No.P018(14)/2/2023-PGMEB-NMC. dated the 23 August, 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE

Subject: Submission of Applications by medical colleges/institutes for
increase of seats in various post-graduate courses for admission in
the Academic Session 2024-25.

Post Graduate Medical Education Board (PGMEB) has already processed
most of the applications from medical colleges/institutes, which were due for
recognition/renewal of recognition of post-graduate medical qualifications during the
year 2022. Some of the applications are under process and are likely to be
completed soon by the Post-Graduate Medical Education Board.

2 Pending processing of such applications, the medical colleges/institutes may
submit fresh applications for increase of seats in various post-graduate courses
being run by them for admission in the Academic Session 2024-25 since Medical
Assessment and Rating Board (MARB) has called applications for increase of seats
in post-graduate courses vide Public Notice No.NMC/MARB/2024-2025/047842

dated 16.08.2023 (available on NMC website).
WGy V-0

( Dr Vijay Oza )
\ President (PGMEB)




